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Closeout Public Hearing 
 

Jasper County has completed its FY 2019 Community Development Block Grant project. The 
following activities were completed: 
 
Jasper County was awarded $750,000 for CDBG grant assistance for relocating and renovating the 
Jasper County Health Department to meet its growing needs. The project primarily benefited low- to 
moderate-income residents by improving essential services. 
 
Jasper County will hold a CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING on Thursday, November 4, 2021 at 10:00 
a.m. (EDT) at the Large Courtroom - Second Floor, Jasper County Courthouse, 126 W. Greene St, 
Monticello, GA 31064. 
 
The Hearing is being held for the purpose of discussing completed activities and receiving citizen 
comments. All citizens are invited to attend this Hearing. A copy of the final report will be made 
available for public review at the Jasper County Board of Commissioners Office located at 126 W. 
Greene Street, Suite 18, Monticello GA 31064. Any person desiring to comment on the performance 
of the project may write to Jasper County at the address above, or contact Mike Benton, County 
Manager, at (706) 468-4900 or mbenton@jaspercountyga.org. 
 
Jasper County is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services, programs, 
activities; education and employment regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, familial 
status, disability or age. For reasonable accommodations, alternative format, or language please 
contact Mike Benton, County Manager (contact information above).  
 
Persons with hearing disabilities can contact the Georgia Relay Service, at 1-866-694-5824 
(Voice/TTY), or 866-744-7471 (Spanish), or by email at garelay@hamiltonrelay.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


